
 

 

 

             

 

            Dear User,  
 
           There is no BSPlink Newsletter this month. 
 
           Best regards. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
             Contacts 
 
Local BSP contacts can be found from  
www.bsplink.iata.org - Contacts 
 
IATA Customer Services  
http://www.iata.org/customer 

  
BSPlink Application Support Team in Geneva can 
be contacted at the following address:  
bsplink@iata.org 


